Zoning Commission

NOTICE

To:

Sheila Anson, Town Clerk



Zoning Commission



Public

From:
Janet M. Hill, Land Use Administrator

Date: 
1/5/2108
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING AND RESCHEDULED DATE
The Washington Zoning Commission’s January 9, 2018 special meeting and continuation of the public hearing to consider 101 Wykeham Road, LLC./101 Wykeham Road/Revision of special permit for an Inn has been cancelled. 
This special meeting/continuation of the 101 Wykeham Road, LLC. public hearing has been rescheduled for Monday, January 29, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. in the Main Level Meeting Room, Bryan Memorial Town Hall.
Dated  January 5, 2018

By__________________________

  Janet M. Hill

  Land Use Administrator
